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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

Subject: RO0000511_PHONE_LOG_2011-11-10
Entry Type: Phone call

Start: Thu 11/10/2011 10:00 AM
End: Thu 11/10/2011 10:00 AM
Duration: 0 hours

Spoke with Lia Holden (Antea Group) regarding the BP site at 3255 Mecartney Road in Alameda.  She had concerns 
regarding the status of the case closure for the site.  I informed her that comments were received and that I will 
address the comments within the next few weeks.  I also informed her that I am not in the LOP full time, so that it 
does take longer to move things forward.  Additionally, I informed her that sites that pose an immediate or eminent 
risk to human health and the environmental are given priority and that case closures, while still important, are 
slightly lower in priority.   
 
I also discussed that once we approve the closure, it will go to the RWQCB comment and public comment for 30-
days.  Once that is completed and no comments are received, the monitoring wells at the site must be properly 
destroyed and a report must be submitted documenting the activities.  A closure letter will then be issued.   
 
 


